
​October 2025​

​From the Principal:​

​What’s Coming Up in October!​

​Kindness Week (10/20 – 10/24)​
​We’ll be celebrating kindness with special theme days! Be sure to check​
​out the flyer for details and join in the fun.​

​Halloween Parade – New This Year! 🎃​
​We’re excited to bring back a Halloween Parade for our students! Since​
​Halloween is a half day, the parade will take place in the morning so​
​everyone can enjoy the celebration.​

​●​ ​Please see the flyer for costume guidelines.​

​●​ ​Third grade will still have their morning special—don’t forget​
​sneakers if you have PE that day.​

​●​ ​Students who would like to show off their costumes will parade inside​
​the school.​

​⇨⇨ For families who choose not to participate in Halloween activities,​
​please let your child’s teacher know. We will have a fun alternative​
​activity planned so every student can enjoy the day.​




